



September 19, 2023


Dear BCS Families,


In addition to attending a School Council meeting, you can stay informed and connected with Council, the School and RVS, by 
accessing meeting agendas and minutes under the School Council tab on the BCS Website.  During a School Council meeting, we are 
able to share information with School Staff, receive updates from our Principals and RVS Trustee Norma Lang, and collaborate 
regarding volunteer opportunities, activities and events that our students will benefit from academically, socially and personally.  We 
invite all parents to become involved and forward topics of interest or engagement through the School Council’s email or to the School 
directly for discussion at upcoming Council meetings.


Becoming involved with School Council doesn’t mean you have to attend a monthly meeting, or even be a physical presence in the 
school.  As the majority of Executive positions are currently filled, we are hoping to encourage our Parent/Guardian Community to 
become part of an amazing team by offering your advice/expertise for activities or special events that may take place throughout the 
school year.   You can also engage with us by providing a food item or donating a grocery gift card for an appreciation event or the 
kindness cart in the staff room.  If you are interested in participating with or volunteering through School Council, please consider 
filling out the necessary information below and return it to the school.  You can also email it to School Council directly:

beiseker-schoolcouncil@rvschools.ab.ca.


We are looking forward to another productive and successful year!


Terri-Lynn, Melanie and Andrea

————————————————————————————————————————————— 
Permission for School Council to contact Parents/Guardians directly regarding engagement 
opportunities for Families, Friends and Community Members of BCS. 

Beiseker Community School Council (BCSC) must obtain consent to collect, use or disclose any personal information of members of 
the school community.  Members of the BCSC must follow privacy rules from the Personal Information Protection Act (PIPA), use the 
information only for the purpose it was collected, and an individual may choose to take back his or her consent by informing school 
council in writing.


If you have any skills or interests you feel can benefit the students, staff and/or parents, please list any or all you would like to share 
below.  Some examples of opportunities would be preparing/serving potluck items & clean-up for staff appreciation events, assisting 
with student events, helping with planning or decorating for special events, becoming a classroom rep, and/or assisting with the 
Casino Fundraiser (when applicable).


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Student Name(s):  	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Grade(s):  	 	 	 


Parent/Guardian(s):  	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Relationship:  	 	 	 	

Preferred Method of Contact:	 Phone:  		 	 	 	 Email:  	 	 	 	 	 	 


Would you be interested in volunteering as a Class Representative?	 Yes  	 	 No  	 	 Grade:  	 	 	 

(Class Rep’s would take some pressure off of Teachers by contacting parents regarding organization of Class/School Volunteer/Supervisory 

Opportunities.)


Signature*:  	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Date:  	 	 	 	 

*Permission release: As a parent/guardian of a student attending BCS, I give consent for representatives from the School Council to contact me for 
the purposes of information and input regarding School Council business/activities.  I understand I have the right to cancel my consent in the future.

Beiseker Community School Council


